

Queen Boudica Primary School Cowper Crescent Colchester Essex CO4 5XT

> Phone: 01206 844654 Fax: 01206 853127

E-mail: admin@qbps.essex.sch.uk Website: www.qbps.essex.sch.uk Head Teacher - Ms Clare Woodward

24th January 2017

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers.

We are going hold a Year 6 end of year assessment test evening (previously known as SATS tests) on <u>Thursday</u> 26th January 2017 at 3:30pm

Within this meeting we will be explaining the testing arrangements for this year and how these differ from the previous years. We will also be passing on some top tips to help your child to succeed throughout the year and in the tests.

To support your child we have purchased some study guides from CGP who have been making excellent resources for Year 6 pupils for years. Within the books they explain all the key vocabulary required, basic skills and top tips for the tests. These are used extensively by Year 6 teachers (and parents) nationwide and are highly recommended! Normally these retail at £4.95 each however we are able to offer these at a discount rate of £2.50 each.

If you have not had a chance to purchase these superb guides please state below:

Child's name: Attending Year 6 n	neeting (Y/N):	
Book	Tick for Yes	Tick for No
All three study books £7.50		
KS2 Maths Study book £2.50		
KS2 English Study book £2.50		
KS2 Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling Study book £2.50		

Please send your completed form with the correct money with your child and we will give the books to you at the meeting.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday.

Many Thanks

Mr J. Whiteside and Mrs L. Jessop





